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Our AGM was held on March 23.  In 2022 we adopted out 469 animals and took in 534.  Our 
most successful year to date! 
 
Financial statements were presented and the Shelter ended the year with a $51,000 surplus. 
 
All seats on the executive were won by acclamation.  Two new members and one returning 
member were welcomed to the board. 
 
There was much discussion about the new building.  Presentations have been made to the 
Town and Municipality, with plans for more in the works. 
 
The Spring Tea will be held on Saturday, May 13. 
 
For the year to date we have adopted out 80 animals and received 98. 
 
 


